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 EXPECTATIONS FOR PARENTS                                                                          
As a parent of a Charger Aquatics swimmer, I understand that certain rules, procedures, and expectations have been set forth in order to provide the best atmosphere for learning, training, and competition.  The following items apply to all families and help provide an optimal environment for the sport of competitive swimming.

Please help your child learn the importance of being on time to practices and meets.  Before leaving swimmers of any age at the pool, always confirm there is, in fact, a practice.  There may be last minute cancellations due to pool problems, weather, etc.  Young children should be walked into the pool area.
Please make sure that you arrive to pick up your child within 15 minutes after the scheduled conclusion of his or her practice.  Coaches are not responsible for swimmers before or after the scheduled practice hours.
Good communication is the key to understanding. It is important for parents to check the website www.chargerswim.com, the designated parent’s e-mail, and/or the pool bulletin board at least once a week for updates and unanticipated changes.  CAQ will attempt to communicate such issues, but may be unable to do so. If you do not use the internet or receive email, please check with Wendy Baker to arrange other lines of communication.

When parents have a concern, please feel free to leave a message with our office requesting your child’s coach to set up a time to discuss any questions or concerns.  Please give your coach the opportunity to address a potential problem one-on-one, avoiding the negative undercurrents that damage team spirit and morale.  If another parent uses you as a sounding board for concerns, please encourage the other parent to speak directly to the coach - the person who can clarify the information and/or resolve the problem.

To ensure the safest training environment and the best possible instructional experience for your swimmer, parents must remain on the upper observation level during practices; so that coaches may focus 100% of their attention on the swimmers, please do not come down onto the pool deck.  Swimmers need to carefully attend to each element of instruction from the coach, so please refrain from signaling additional swim suggestions to your swimmer.

Parents are responsible for all travel arrangements, expenses, food, and supervision of swimmers to, from, and during ALL competitions (unless otherwise noted).

Please help your child arrive to meets at least 15 minutes prior to the posted warm-up.  Make sure your child has adequate food and water for the day, as well as any other provisions, such as sun screen, shade, or other items that may be needed depending on the meet venue.

Do not leave Bronze or Silver swimmers unattended at meets.  Ask your coach for instruction, as novice swimmers will need help getting to the blocks in time for their events. 
Remember that each swimmer must attend a minimum of two invitational meets per season.
All swimmers are expected to swim in the NM State Championship Meet, should they qualify.  Please take the meet schedule into consideration when planning vacations.  All meets, especially the Championships, are a team oriented activity.  One swimmer’s absence can impact the outcome for the entire team.
Relay teams are designated by the coach; please know that even pre-set relay teams may change last minute at the coach’s discretion.

The conduct of every person associated with our club reflects on the athletes of Charger Aquatics.  Please model for our athletes the very best sportsmanship, citizenship, and cooperation.
Enjoy competitions whether your child wins or loses.  This is a great time to enjoy socializing with other parents and getting to know other families on the team.   Meets become more fun when parents and swimmers are watching other team members and cheering for everyone!
Please give generously of your time to help our team run meets and other events.  There are many ways that parents may contribute to our team and the sport by becoming officials, learning the many tasks involved in hosting meets, and organizing social outings for our team members.  Your time and ideas will help make Charger Aquatics the best team in New Mexico.
I have read the listed expectations and understand their importance.  As a parent of a Charger Aquatics swimmer, I agree to comply with these expectations.

________________________________________               ________________________________________

Parent’s Signature                                        Date                     Parent’s Signature                                        Date
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